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Life Skills  

It has been wonderful to hear so many 

children developing life skills alongside 

their learning at home… planning,      

preparing and  cooking the family meals, 

painting and decorating, DIY, gardening 

and much more. That is so good to hear 

and a true example of a silver lining, 

making the most of this time that has 

been given to us and using it to provide 

children with the skills that can only be 

learnt with you. Well done to you all!  

 

   

 Hello to all you fabulous children … thank you for your 

messages and pictures of  giraffes this week! I have  dis-

covered another very weird and wonderful celebration day … on 

Wednesday 1sy July it is bŀǝƻƴŀƭ /ǊŜŀǝǾŜ LŎŜ /ǊŜŀƳ CƭŀǾƻǳǊǎ 

5ŀȅ! How exciting is that? So let your creative minds run wild 

and create the most exciting ice cream flavour you can… add fruit 

or anything you can think on. Please email your class teacher or 

put on see-saw, a photo of your creation. 

I hope you are all enjoying the sunshine—remembering all the 

important things of how to keep safe in the sun. Wearing a hat, 

applying sun cream, playing in the shade where you can and 

drinking LOTS of water to keep you hydrated.  

Keep safe. Keep learning … keep being the best version of you. 

Wow what a difference from this time last week. The sun has shone, the temperature has sored and the 

skies have not had a cloud in them. I hope you are all feeling better for it. The changes announced this 

week, seem to suggest a hint of normality just on the horizon. We are becoming more and more hopeful 

that September will see us ‘back’ all together. I can’t tell you how much I long to open the gate to a sea 

of smiling faces and cheery good mornings from all of the children. We have reached out to our new   

parents via an audio presentation on our website and we have been in  communication with our          

secondary schools to ensure that transition information reaches them. We are working hard to ensure 

that the transition back into school is a happy, confident and successful one for all of our children.  


